

COUNTY OF HENRICO

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

ARTHUR D. PETRINI, P.E. DIRECTOR (804)501-4517

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Pam Welton, Planning

FROM: Ireini Botros, Public Utilities

SUBJECT: Panera #687 at the Summit Shopping Center (POD2016-00430)

DATE: December 13, 2016

Attached for your review are utility easement plats for the referenced project. The easements are acceptable to Public Utilities.

If acceptable to Planning, please forward the plats to Mr. Keith Adams, Real Property.

If not acceptable, please return the plats with your comments to Mr. Keith Adams, Real Property and forward a copy to Ms. Amy Seal, Public Utilities.

Public Utilities is required to initial the revised easement plats.

Ireini N. Botros Utilities Engineer

cc: Keith Adams, Real Property Leslie News, Planning

INB/mab